
Kindergarten Orientation Reminder 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to remind you about the upcoming Kindergarten Orientation for the 2023-2024 

school year! 

Date: August 15, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM 

Location: School Auditorium, Main Building 

This is a wonderful opportunity for you and your child to meet the teachers, tour the classroom, 

and learn about the exciting year ahead. 

Please make sure to mark your calendars, and we look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Kindergarten Team 


